

CMM/NSC GSA Agenda
Monday, April 30th at 12:00 pm, Room RGN 3126

1. President/Vice

- 1.1. Mental health letter to FOM – will be sent by the end of the day
 - We sent an edited version around. Danny Jomaa, head of BMI, has said wording is too harsh, we're not being appreciative enough. Peter responded that he did not agree, but he made some changes. Students should not have to suck up to the faculty to have them do something for us, we provide a service for them. We're sending it to the Vice Provost, above Dean's head. Right now, we're getting appointment within 2 months, so we need to create a group to address a plan for the long-term. It is not an open letter.
 - Nadine has purchased some magnets/posters for more information on mental health resources for grad students.
- 1.2. FMGSC meetings – May 24th
 - Postponed twice now
- 1.3. Deans ask me anything event April 26th 5pm @ Doolys - How did it go?
 - There were not that many students this time, scheduling may not have been great.
- 1.4. Reminder to pay tuition
 - Due tomorrow – Peter will send out an email reminder.

2. VP Social/Athletic

- 2.1. Pub Nigh – May 4th – what do you need?
 - This Friday 8:30 – 10:30 pm – Second floor of Patty Boland's is ours
 - Combined with BMI
 - Can do pub crawl next month.
 - **Send ideas for games to Shannon**
- 2.2. Movie night in May?
 - What genres would people want to see?
- 2.3. 1st BBQ!!! – along with survey (for free bbq)
 - Do our survey soon – put what movie do you want to see (genres)
 - Start within the next two weeks
 - Pint of Science – May 14th to 16th – You drink beer and listen to scientists talk about their science – Neuroscience is at Royal Oak

3. VP Academic

- 3.1. ImageJ workshop – update?
 - Contacted Chloe for ImageJ. Skye got back on the 26th and will let us know her availability. We will book from that.
 - Talking about slowing down for the summer (?)
 - Think about ideas for things to do to transition from the summer to when September rolls around.
 - Seminar on how to break down a research paper – Bill Stanford as a possibility

4. VP Student Support / Wellness

- 4.1. Wellness meeting march 29 th 4-5pm rgn 2029
 - -Update?
- 4.2. Wellness event for May?

5. **VP Finance**
 - 5.1. Updates?
 - 5.2. Updates regarding YRC?
 - 5.3. Nadine gave \$\$\$ (1650) - use for Archery Tag? Beach Volleyball? We bring the food to barbecue plus games.

6. **GSAED Director**
 - 6.1. GSAED Updates?

7. **Webmaster**
 - 7.1. Updates?

8. **VP Communications**
 - 8.1. Updates?
 - Keep the Upcoming events list to only events that have been confirmed.

9. **VP Administration**
 - 9.1. Updates?

10. **BSS Rep**
 - 10.1. Update

11. Drobi – Running club advertisements
 - Ask in survey
 - Heart Institute – try to video conference / events near UOHRI depending on attendance

12. **Reps (OHRI, CHEO, uOSIC, Royal, Heart, CMM, NSC, Masters, New Student, MD/PhD)**

NEXT MEETING: Monday, May 14th (RGN 3126)